
The final week 
before Easter break

These final four days is when assessment tasks are
completed in class. Therefore we will not have a new focus
task and will instead offer enhancements to finish off our
under the sea theme.

Our maths focus is composition of number; exploring
similarities and differences when we create a criteria to
sort items. Alongside this we will continue to practise
recalling the composition of numbers as doubles, before we
begin to practically explore odd and even numbers.

Rosie Raccoons need to bring a Forest School kit.
Ricky Raccoons need to bring an indoor PE kit.

Wednesday– please remember to arrive dressed in pink for
our Autism Awareness walk. Weather permitting we will be
walking down to the pavilion in the morning. Please ensure
your child has appropriate shoes/trainers to walk in, layers
to keep warm and a water bottle.

Advanced notice – Tuesday 23rd April at 2pm is our next
parent reading café – please save the date. Siblings can only
be accommodated if they are in a sling or buggy.

A new reading book will be issued on Tuesday. Please note,
your child will not have had the opportunity to read it at
school first as they normally do.

Congratulations to our star 
learners Blue and Caleb on 
receiving our resourceful 

award last week. 



Please support your child by blending these weekly words at home:

lightning mammoth earring poison

queens chains chairs cars

boots surfs cooks cheeps

torches boxes fizzes fishes

Please support your child with their recall of these tricky words:

They all by my are sure pure

Our first day back after the Easter holidays is 
Tuesday 16th April. We hope you have a super break! 


